
Steven King


From: Steven King


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 9:57 AM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: Path of hurricane


Why on earth would you allow your NOAA division to be politically charged?


You must be so embarrassed. I am for you.


Bad. Just plain bad.


Sent from my iPhone X



	Path of hurricane

